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I have a chronic back problem that makes it difficult for me to stand in line at a polling 

place. Since I am usually not free until the end of the day, I might be stuck standing in 

line for an hour or more, which would leave me in too much pain to be sure of getting 

my ballot filled out neatly. Voting is very important to me, so I would do it anyway, but 

I'm afraid I would accidentally fill in the wrong ovals, or have my ballot rejected for a 

sloppy signature. 

 

Voting by mail is the only way I can be sure to fill out my ballot cleanly, correctly, and 

without pain. Oregon's current vote by mail system has allowed me to participate in 

every election for many years, without hardship or inconvenience. I see no reason to 

change it 


